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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

February 2, 2021 

SELA: THE INTERNATIONAL PRIVATE SCHOOL EXPANDS TO A NEW 
LOCATION IN NORWELL! 

 

Hingham, MA, 1BFebruary 2, 2021–   SELA: The International Private School located in the Shipyard 
area of Hingham announced the expansion of their current School of Early Global Education (ages 3 
months to 5 years) to include a new, second location in Norwell.  This 14,000 square foot new 
construction building will be located on Washington Street and will be customized to include 13 
classrooms for infant through JuniorK students as well as several Administrative offices, an indoor gross 
motor space and outdoor play space for children to run and play. 

SELA currently operates a location in Hingham, which includes over 100 students ranging in age from 3 
months to 5 years in its School of Early Global Education and nearly 100 students from Kindergarten to 
Grade 6 in its Elementary School.  SELA’s mission is to provide each student with a unique and 
personalized learning experience through an immersion education of the highest academic quality, which 
inspires and motivates students to strive more knowledge and become bilingual, competent, global 
citizens.  

Sandra Baldeon, Founder and Executive Director of SELA, says of the expansion: 

“SELA was founded 17 years ago with the goal of bringing immersion education of the highest 
academic quality to our students, from an early age. Our growth, innovation, passion, and 
experience give us the opportunity to share our unique curriculum and love of language learning 
with other communities who can benefit from our school. We’re so excited to be part of the 
Norwell community!” 

SELA received recognition as the Best Preschool in Hingham according to Wicked Local’s Readers 
Choice contest in 2018, 2019, and 2020. Additionally, SELA has been recognized in the Boston Parents 
Paper Family Favorite contest as a Top 5 Best Bilingual Preschool for 2019 and 2020.   

If you are interested in learning more about enrollment at SELA, please contact our Admissions Director, 
Alexandra Perry at Admissions@suescuela.com or by phone at 781-741-5454.  You can also follow us on 
Facebook and Instagram to see our school in action! 
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SELA: The International Private School is the first and only full-immersion Spanish language academy in 
southeastern Massachusetts.  We prepare our students linguistically, academically, and socially to excel 

in our global society.  Creative. Confident. Bilingual. 

# # #If you would like more information about this topic, please contact Stephanie Cote at 781.385.0533 
or email at marketing@suescuela.com. 


	FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
	Contact
	February 2, 2021
	Telephone
	Email
	Website
	SELA: The International Private school expands to a new location in norwell!

